
 

 

COVID 19 - BTA Update #1 (March 16) 
 
This is to advise that the BTA President was invited today to the BSD Office of Human 
Resources to present members questions and concerns on various items with respect 
to the Coronavirus. The BTA Office  received several concerns over the weekend and 
all have been brought to the attention of Senior Administration. 
 
Please continue to email your questions and concerns to the BTA Office 
at:  office@btateach.com  
You can also contact the BTA President directly at: 204-483-0301 or 
btapres@mbteach.org  
 
This office will provide you with information as it becomes available. 
 
Please take all precautions to stay safe in this difficult time. 
 
Cale Dunbar 
President 
Brandon Teachers' Association. 
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